
In the Utah Wildlife Board meeting on Aug. 26, 2021, the board voted to postpone 
receiving public comments on the trail camera recommendations until further surveys 
could be conducted on the issue. The recommendations regarding trail cameras, the use 
of night-vision devices and various other big game proposals that were made public for 
feedback on Aug. 23 will be presented to the public in a future meeting.

If you have any questions, please contact Staci Coons at stacicoons@utah.gov.
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Which best describes your position
regarding the 2022 once-in-a-lifetime
species recommendations?

Strongly disagree

Do you have any additional comments
about the once-in-a-lifetime species
recommendations?

If you add the south Bookcliffs to the roadless and increase tags, you will
totally overwhelm  the roadless unit.  Guarantee most hunters WILL NOT
hunt the south portion.  With the BLM strongly limiting access on the south
with the Cottonwood Diamond ACEC for outfitters to hunt those canyons,
you are creating a nightmare.   Do not make the change if you plan to
increase permits even one permit.  The roadless is already a nightmare
over populated during the bison hunt now.

Which best describes your position
regarding the 2022 fishing
recommendations?

Neither agree nor disagree
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